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Circular 327: Concerning Correction of Legal Status and Documentation in Compliance  

with the Private Companies Regulations 2016 

 

Dear Business Partner, 

We refer to Circular 315 sent by the Dubai Development Authority to business partners in April this 

year, Concerning Correction of Legal Status and Documentation in Compliance with the Private 

Companies Regulations 2016 (the “PCR”). 

Following Decision No (4) of 2019 issued by the Authority, to enable the Authority to effectively 

implement the PCR, and in order to assist business partners to come into full compliance with the 

mandates of Regulation 4.3 of the PCR, the Authority hereby further extends the period for companies 

to correct its legal status and documentation. 

The Authority notes you have not yet adopted the new form AOA and requests you to attend to this 

requirement as soon as possible, either at your next licence renewal date or prior to 31 December 2019, 

whichever is earlier. 

If you have any questions or wish to give feedback, please call Customer Care on tel: 800-4-DDA (332) 

or via email at: info@dda.gov.ae 

 

Date: August 15, 2019


